
Legislative Committee Report 
Over the past year, the WLA Legislative Committee has worked to advocate for libraries and 
monitor potential legislation and other changes for libraries. The committee has grown slightly 
to be better prepared to distribute tasks. It has also met and worked with representatives from 
EveryLibrary.  
 
The WLA Legislative Committee is moving into its busy season. The Wyoming Legislative Session 
for 2023 is scheduled to start on January 10. This year is a general session. The committee will 
begin meeting to work with WLA's lobbyist. It will also stay in close contact with EveryLibrary 
representatives to ensure we are monitoring potential threats or positive action in legislation.  
 
Mark your calendars for the Legislative Reception the evening of January 12.  
 
If you need to contact the committee, reach out to Chair Caitlin White at cwhite@acplwy.org. 
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